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August 22, 2024 
 
Michelle Francis, Vice President, Finance & Chief Financial Officer 
Maritime Electric Company, Limited 
180 Kent Street 
Charlottetown, PE  
C1A 7N2 
 
Dear Ms. Francis: 
 
RE:  Docket UE21606 – 2023 Depreciation Study 

The Commission understands from you that Maritime Electric has encountered delays in filing the 
2023 Depreciation study as per your letter dated June 24, 2024.  You indicated Maritime Electric 
is no longer in a position to file responses by the requested date of June 30, 2024.  Maritime 
Electric has requested an extension to August 31, 2024 to file the 2023 Depreciation Study to 
allow sufficient time for review the draft report and interpret the results prior to finalizing the report.    

The Commission is satisfied that the request for an extension made by Maritime Electric is, in the 
circumstances, reasonable.  The Commission grants the requested extension until August 31, 
2024 to allow Maritime Electric sufficient time to review and analyze the study.  

 

Yours truly,  

 

Cheryl Bradley, Ca, CPA 
Senior Financial Advisor 


